
Torre del Greco, June 2nd, 2014 

 

I, the undersigned Assunta Maggio, Professor of English language, resident in Via dello Sport 7, 

Torre del Greco (Napoli), Italy 

 

DECLARE 

 

that I have revised the manuscript “INTESTINAL INFARCTION BY INTERNAL HERNIA 

AFTER LAPAROSCOPIC GASTRIC BYPASS FOR MORBID OBESITY” (10030) that was 

written in a correct and professional English. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Assunta Maggio 

 


